
 
 

Dring Digest w/e 20th October 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

 

 Secondary School Application Deadline 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


 Would you like to join our team? (or do you know someone that would?) 
Would you love the opportunity to work in school?  Do you enjoy working with children? Then we 
would love to hear from you. We are currently recruiting for Play Leaders to join our dedicated 
lunchtime team.  Working pattern is term time only, Monday – Friday, 11:55am -13:10pm, £10.63-
£10.75ph (pay award pending).  Immediate starts are available subject to suitable pre-employment 
checks, no former experience necessary, full on the job training will be provided. 
For more details on how to apply and to read a copy of the job description please visit our school 
website. https://dringhousesprimary.org/2023/10/10/play-leaders/ 
 

 Sensory Garden – Get Involved
Many thanks to those parents and pupils who stayed behind after school last Friday to meet the 
Mayor, Mayoress and Sheriff of York and watch them officially open our new sensory garden.  
What a memorable occasion for all involved. 

 

https://dringhousesprimary.org/2023/10/10/play-leaders/


The garden is already a beautiful and welcoming space but you may have noticed that the painted 
rocks which are forming a decorative edge are yet to be finished and we would love to give you the 
opportunity to get involved.   
We have in school a number of rocks which you can take home and decorate in a design of your 
choice and then add them to the edge of the garden for everyone to see and enjoy.  Rocks can be 
collected from the school office for a suggested donation of £1 each.  Any money raised through 
donations will be used to fund other school projects and resource 


#WakeUpWednesday 

 

 

 



 Parents of LKS2 
On Thursday 26th October, 9-9:30, the parents of LKS2 children are invited to come into school to 
share the children's learning from this half term. We would love to see you all there to enjoy the 
amazing progress and exciting learning that we have shared together.  
Thank you! 
 

 Book Fair 
On Tuesday 24th October, Derek and the book fair will be visiting school! Children will have the 
opportunity to visit the book fair during the day with their class, however the book fair will also be 
open after school in the music room. 
 

 Halloween in the Library 
On Tuesday, Wednesday & Thursday next week there will be Halloween themed activities in our 
fantastic school library from 3:15pm.  We look forward to welcoming families into the library and 
please ensure that children are supervised. 
  

 NY Police – Property Marking Event 
On Saturday the 21st of October 2023 we are holding a property marking event between 10.00hrs 
and 12 noon at Acomb Police Station. 
Please bring your cycles or tools to be marked. It is also an opportunity to come and speak to local 
officers about crime prevention advice or any issues you are having. 
We look forward to seeing you. 

 
 

 Halloween Trail 

Last year’s Halloween Trail was a big 
success, raising funds for Dringhouses 
School and bringing fun and enjoyment to 
families and the local community. We’re now 
looking for volunteers to be included on the 
2023 Halloween Trail. All you need to do is 
email your house address to 
dringhouseshalloween@gmail.com to be 
included on the trail map, and then decorate 
your house or front window on the 31st 
October. Decorations don’t have to be 
extravagant or complicated, simply whatever 
you have the time and energy to prepare. 
 
Trail maps will be available to buy for £1 
during the final week of term, including at the 
bake sale. 
The deadline for registering is Tuesday 24th 

October. 

 

 Neurodiverse/Wellbeing Parent Sessions 

Following on from our successful termly neurodiverse/wellbeing parent sessions we would like to 
offer these half termly. These sessions are for anyone who is interested in neurodiversity and 
wellbeing. The dates for the sessions are as follows:- 
 
Wednesday 25th October  2pm 
Thursday 14th December  8.35 am  (after drop off) 
Wednesday 7th February 8.35am  (after drop off) 
Thursday 28th March 2pm 
Wednesday 22nd May 2pm 
Thursday 4th July 8.35am  (after drop off) 
 
The sessions are a great chance to catch up with TAs, teachers and the SENCo, discuss 
neurodiversity and wellbeing and have a cup of tea with other parents and friends.  We are hoping to 
invite visiting speakers and discuss different topics each session.  The first session on the 25th 
October will be a catch up and a chance to plan the sessions throughout the year. We would like 
these sessions to be your sessions and driven by what you like to know and learn about. 
 
The wellbeing team at school is led by myself, Miss McFarland and Mrs Banks but also consists of 

mailto:dringhouseshalloween@gmail.com


Mr Field, Mrs Auckland, Mrs Smithers and Mrs Simmons all dedicated to well being in staff and 
pupils. We also have a fantastic parent representative Lindsay Baker who has taken on an 
invaluable role in supporting parents. 
We look forward to seeing you on the 25th October.  Sarah Murray and The Dringhouses Wellbeing 
Team 
 

 Non-Uniform Day – 17th November 2023 

We will be holding a spotty dress up day to celebrate Children in Need and Anti-Bullying Week. This will be in 
return for a pound donation. Thank you. 
 

 



 



 

 



  


